From: Powers, Brad 
Sent: Monday, August 11, 2014 4:07 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Widawsky, Dan
Subject: Animal Control - Gift Received on Behalf of the City

On August 11, 2014 CACC received a basket of chocolates from the Bryan & Amanda Bickell Foundation. We are unable to ascertain the value of the gift basket. We are placing the basket in an open area to be shared. Please let me know if you need any more information. Thank you. 

Best Regards,

Brad Powers

Assistant to the Director

Chicago Animal Care and Control

